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Free Tax Help  

Every Wednesday, February 1 - April 11, 1:00PM-6:00PM 

Volunteers from the AARP will be at the library to 
help senior citizens and low to moderate income 
taxpayers with their tax returns. Tax assistance 
volunteers cannot help prepare Schedule C over 
$10,000 in expenses, Schedule E, 

complicated/lengthy Schedule D forms without the proper paperwork, or 
other specialized forms. Call the library at 886-6030 to make an 
appointment; walk-ins welcome (though you may need to wait.) 

 

Tax Forms @ RML - Now Available 

It's that time of year again. The library now has Federal 
and Massachusetts R/NR booklets and tax forms 
available for pickup in the area near the copy machine in 
the main room. 
 

Although the library receives many federal tax forms and instructions, we 
don't receive every federal form and instruction booklet. Any form not 
available at the library can be printed off the IRS website or copied from 
"Package X" (the master booklet for forms/instructions) which the library 
typically receives in February. Copying or printing costs $0.10/page. 

 

Children's Programming Begins 

Begins week of February 6 

All Children's Programming will begin the week of 
February 6th. Pre-registration is required for most 
programs. Registration is entirely online and can be 
done at our event calendar. You will need your library 
card and PIN in order to complete the registration. 

 

Quick Links 

 Upcoming Events  

 RML Website  

  

     

Additional 
February Events 

Computer Drop-in Help 

Tue 2/7, 7-8PM 
Tue 2/14,1:30-2:30PM 
Tue 2/21, 7-8PM 
Tue 2/28,1:30-2:30PM 

  
Computer Workshops 
Microsoft Publisher 

Wed 2/8, 7PM 
Intro to Computers 
Thu 2/9, 1:30PM 
Beginning Word 
Thu 2/16, 1:30PM 
Intermediate Word 
Thu 2/23, 1:30PM 

  
Paper Techniques  

Polymer Clay Jewelry   
Tue 2/28, 6:30PM 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYRa5t8UqnPZzHCxc9sW46n_jJ_Na4FE6Cw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYRjdoH-kriLOKqO2ShufjsAoBrQ49FaB3P3ynI3w30HSCugE4knrfW-4t-d8rJFNDdmwWof8PWBNlUfIgt9F1BY=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYRjdoH-kriLOKqO2ShufjsAoBrQ49FaB3P3ynI3w30HSCugE4knrfW-4t-d8rJFNDdmwWof8PWBNlUfIgt9F1BY=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYc17MhvPAcLxhO6bKQuQ_2j8N59EQNwjOrGLgF0d0xYS
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYc17MhvPAcLxhO6bKQuQ_2j8N59EQNwjOrGLgF0d0xYS
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYW3xc-46siE6yYF1yLTJknWkoXXcnAPHCMutxwfruTxOAK-azfn7A6k=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mrswyRygMXkV7L_8Vb9TG1TEnKFOAmtcddlS3cDu9j3DkrHCf9glWz34D1DXWcfc0KOVWCGbe0jXlhkN9jaTYadK2wkEPJVN2Pn7TW7-4kHu9-E460UkUCOiNxyseTi_


Decor from the Rug Up  

Tuesday, February 7, 7:00PM 

Kelly Murphy, owner of local interior design studio 
Decor@You, presents "Decor: From the Rug Up". Kelly 
will demonstrate how to coordinate flooring, fabrics and 
wall coverings for an inspirational look. Plus, bring your 
own questions and challenges for more decorating 
advice and ideas.  

 

Beading Group: Almost Tennis Bracelets  

Saturday, February 25, 11AM - 3PM 

Beaders of all experience levels are invited to the new 
Beading group which will be meeting at the library the 
4th Saturday of every month. Some meetings will be 
drop-in sessions where people bring their own projects 
and can share tips and techniques with other beading 
enthusiasts, while other meetings will be classes 
devoted to specific projects which will be taught by 
experienced beaders. For classes, people will need to 
register in advance and there may be a materials fee for 
project kits. 
 
February's meeting is a project - "Almost Tennis Bracelets". There is a $35 
materials fee for this class, which must be paid in advance. Payment and 
registration can be done online or stop by the Reference desk to sign up 
and pay. Signup and payment must be completed by February 15 so there 
is time for the instructor to purchase the materials. 

 

Leap Year Party  

All Day, February 29th 

It's a leap year! Come celebrate February 29th with the 
children's room staff. 
 
10AM - Movie (Puss in Boots) 
1PM - Drop-in Storytime 
3PM - Drop-in Games 
6PM - Drop-in Crafts 
 
Watch the children's room's webpage and visit the library for more details 
when we get closer to the day.  

  

 
 

Inclement Weather Policy 

On days when Hudson schools are closed, all library programming is 
automatically cancelled. Please call in advance to be certain of other 
programs. Library closings will be sent to WMUR and other local outlets. 

 

Regularly 
Scheduled 

Events 

Hudson Writers 
Group 
Mon 2/6, 6:30PM     
  
Genealogy Club   
Fri 2/10, 1:30PM 
     
Gaming Day 
Sat 2/11, 12-4PM 
  
Book Discussion  
Remarkable 
Creatures       
Tue 2/21, 1:30PM 
  
Anime/Manga Club 
NEW TIME  
Sat 2/4, 1:00PM  
  
Drop in Stitchers 
Fridays 9:30-11:30AM 

  

 

 

 

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104276052487&id=preview


Second Hand Prose 

2nd Sunday of the Month, 11AM - 3PM, Hills Memorial Library 

Great prices on books, DVDs, CDs, and comic books this month on 
Sunday, February 12. Check out the magazine recycling/swap program. 
Bring current magazines during SHP hours - take others home FREE.  
 
'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM granted to paid members of the Friends. 
You may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter 
via the ramp at the rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and 
gently used books are NEEDED and may be brought to Second Hand 
Prose or to the Library during regular hours. 

  

 


